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Construction Solicitations to Prequalify Contractors
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Project (Optional)
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Prequalifying for
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Name of Design Firm

Design Firm Contact
Name

Design Firm Telephone
Number

Design Firm Email
CM at Risk Firm Name
CM at Risk Firm Email
Campus Contact Email
Due Date

Due Time

Submit To

NC State University

https://facilities.ofa.ncsu.edu/2023/10/request-for-electrical-contractor-

prequalifications-metcalf-residence-hall-fire-alarm-system-replacement/

Metcalf Residence Hall Fire Alarm System Replacement
North Carolina State University is seeking qualification
statements from electrical contractors for the Metcalf
Residence Hall Fire Alarm System Replacement. The project
scope includes the installation of a new addressable fire
alarm and voice evacuation system for this twelve-story,
72,911 sf building. The existing fire alarm system will
remain in service until the new system is installed, tested,
and accepted, and then it will be removed. Construction is
expected to occur during the Summer of 2024, while the
building is unoccupied.

Bid date extended to 10/27/23.
Campus Contact

NV5
Steve Vaughn

(919) 695-4204

Steve.Vaughn@nv5.com

dgferree@ncsu.edu

10/27/2023

4:00 pm

Don Ferree, P. E.

North Carolina State University
Design and Construction
919-515-8060, or 919-741-1372
dgferree@ncsu.edu
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